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BELOIT POLICE DEPARTMENT AWARDS CEREMONY  
 

The City of Beloit Police Department will have their Awards Ceremony along with a Law 

Enforcement Memorial on: 

 

Thursday, May 18, 2017 

     Rotary River Center 

   1160 S Riverside Drive 

        Beloit, WI 53511 

 

 

The Awards Ceremony with begin at 10:00 a.m., with the Law Enforcement Memorial to start at 1:00 

p.m. Wisconsin State Attorney General Brad Schimel will be the keynote speaker for the Law 

Enforcement Memorial. 

 

Further details on these events will be provided at a later date. 


